
From: no-reply@herefordshire.gov.uk <no-reply@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Sent: 25 October 2020 08:37
To: Planning Enquiries <planning_enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning application comment was submitted for 713845

CAUTION; This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

The following is a comment on application 162920 by 'James Smith'

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment:

If the planning was accepted - this would have:-1) an adverse effect on 
conservation and wildlife - destroying areas of natural beauty 2) major impact 
on traffic congestion in the area - which is at its limits already 3) with point 2 
above this would then have a knock on adverse effect to the environment 4) 
potential businesses Will move from Hereford - Heineken and Avara if the 
water supplies are disrupted adversely. This would have devastating 
consequences on the local economy with the loss of thousands of jobs and 
knock on effect this will have on the survival of local businesses with 
individuals spending power gone. I urge Hereford council to decline the 
application on these grounds.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: James 
Last name: Smith

Email:

Postcode: Hr4 Ote
Address: 19 Pennine Close Hereford

Infrastructure from Section 106 to consider: I don’t the council should 
be approving this application

Link Id:
https://www.herefordshire.qov.uk/info/20Q142/plannina services/planning ap
plication search/details?id=162920


